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Updated Letter to Parents from Dr. Zak – 5 March 2020   
A letter has been sent today via email to all parents to inform them about the updated 
information regarding the upcoming school calendar, sanitization of the school and 
access to e-learning. Thank you for your continued partnership and flexibility while 
launching this initiative. The entire school community has come together during this 
difficult time to do what is best for students and to ensure continuous learning takes 
place. Click here to view the letter.  
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Dates to Remember 
March 1 – 12: BIS is closed due to the alert of Coronavirus. 
March 15: BIS is scheduled to resume (pending the MOE decision).  
Sunday – Thursday: BIS staff will be online from 9:00 am – 1:00 pm.  
Sunday: Teachers upload practice work, links, videos, etc. for the week on 

Google Classroom or PowerSchool. 
 
 
  

Here are some pictures of our students’ activities from this week 
 

PowerSchool  
Parents and students should all have access to PowerSchool to view lessons, homework, and 
assignments for their classes through the Learning Management System. If you do not have 
access or want assistance using the program, please contact Mr. Basel, System Administrator 
at basel.alali@bis.edu.kw. You may also access the links on our website to view the guides 
and tutorials on how to use PowerSchool.  
Click here to view PowerSchool Learning Parents Guide - English.  
Click here to view PowerSchool Learning Parents Guide – Arabic.  
Click here to view PowerSchool Learning Students Guide – English.  
Click here to view PowerSchool Tutorial Videos for Parents and Students – English & Arabic.  
  

Mission Statement: Al-Bayan International School personalizes learning to achieve intellectual and individual  
growth of all students, empowering them to impact their community. 
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Parents’ Survey: E-learning at BIS  
We would like to say thank you to all the families and students who were able to participate in the optional e-learning 
process. Please take a moment to complete the survey to know your feedback about the e-learning. We will address 
your concerns received through our surveys every week to all our staff to make improvements in our delivery of               
e-learning.  
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